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Sinead McEvoy 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

Importance: 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Chris Tinsley 

18 May 2020 

DevelopmentPlan@midulstercouncil.org 

LOP Re-Consultation Correspondence 

QP Correspondence.pdf 

High 

Further to the letters received from Mid Ulster District Council (MUDC) dated 12th March 2020 in relation to the Re­

Consultation on Local Development Plan 2030- Draft Plan Strategy and accompanying Sustainability Appraisal 

incorporating Strategic Environmental Assessment Report, please find enclosed correspondence from Quarryplan 

confirming that our previous joint and individual representations may be considered as our Clients' representations 

to the DPS. 

Please see attached for reference, with hard copy to follow in the post. 

If you have any queries please don't hesitate to let me know, 

Regards 

Chris 

Chris Tinsley MRTPI 

Senior Town Planning Consultant 

Quarryplan Limited 

10 Saintfield Road 

Crossgar 

BT30 9HY 
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